
Waltham Democratic City Committee 
 

707 South Street 

Waltham, MA  02453-1440 
 
 
 
March 21, 2017 
 
Dear Democrats/Progressives: 
 
On Sunday, April 23, 2017 from 11:30am - 1:30pm, the Waltham Democratic City Committee will host our 
Twelfth Annual Heroes Brunch! It will be held at the Rhino Lounge, 11 Cooper Street in Waltham. We will 
honor three local heroes: Ann O'Halloran and Max Parish, who both worked tirelessly on the successful No 
On 2 Campaign this year, and the advocacy group OUTVETS. 
 
We encourage you to get your tickets early because seating is limited. We offer two new amenities at this year's 
brunch. The Rhino Lounge has a well-stocked cash bar. And the building is fully handicapped and 
wheelchair accessible! 
 
Tickets are $30 in advance and $35 at the door (availability limits apply). Please make your check out to: 
Waltham Democratic City Committee, and send it to: 
 
WDCC/Scott O'Neil 
707 South Street 
Waltham, MA  02453 
 
Please consider submitting an ad for our program book (please see other side of this page for ad form). Any 
assistance would be greatly appreciated to defray our costs. Please mail your completed ad forms to the address 
above. Deadline: Ad requests must be received no later than April 16th, so please send them early. If you have 
any questions, please contact Scott O'Neil at scott.oneil@gmail.com or 781-864-9526. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the Heroes Brunch on April 23rd! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Waltham Democratic City Committee 


